Sharad Pawar
Chairman

November 14, 2013

Dear Dr. Kelkar,

We have all along been aware of the fact that Nehru Centre library
needed a shift from its location in the basement of the Planetarium to a
more visible venue. | am happy that a proper venue was chosen in the
Discovery of India Building for the library. | understand that the new
venue had to be completely remodelled for housing the library, It
required careful planning and skillful execution of the civil work which
was enormous. | am proud that this work has been visualized by Shri I.
M. Kadri and successfully completed under his guidance. The new
library and its extraordinary reading room, | am sure, would be a delight
to many a scholar.

| wish to place on record my personal appreciation as also the
appreciation of the entire Executive Committee for the contribution you
have made in terms of commitment to the work allotted to you, your
dedication and your sincerity of purpose. You are most certainly entitled
to feel proud of your achievement.

With best wishes,
Yours sincérely,
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